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Shauna Wilson-Edwards

From: Jackie Major

Sent: Monday, August 27, 2018 7:58 AM

To: Shauna Wilson-Edwards

Subject: FW: Westgate Church Planning and Zoning Recommendation

 
 
From: Jason Mulkey <hjmulkey@gmail.com>  
Sent: Sunday, August 26, 2018 10:10 PM 
To: Tina Garver <TGarver@cityofpowdersprings.org>; Jackie Major <JMAJOR@CityOfPowderSprings.org> 
Subject: Westgate Church Planning and Zoning Recommendation 

 

My name is Jason Mulkey. I live at 2683 Old Lost Mountain 
Road.  I've lived here over 20 years and I've lived in 
Powder Springs for over 30 years. I went to and graduated 
from McEachern High School. My mother, Helen Norman, 
lives right next door to me. We have an extended family 
here in Powder Springs, like several families right here on 
Old Lost Mountain Road. 
 
I am a member of Westgate Church. They are trying to 
rent a space next to Treasure Hunt.  I understand there 
are a couple variance issues to navigate.   
 
I would like to personally recommend the city approve the 
request for my church to move into the proposed space.  I 
and my family have been members of Westgate for a 
couple years now.  I've never met a group of people more 
dedicated to furthering God's kingdom.  We have an 
ethnically-diverse, age-diverse congregation. We all have a 
love of God in common, and nothing else is required.  It's 
a group of people who would normally not associate.  In 
my 2 years I've not experienced one instance of conflict or 
drama amongst the members. 
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I'm sure there are technical or zoning issues that have to 
be addressed.  I also know that we can do amazing things 
when we are trying to serve God.  If a church would ever 
be allowed to move in to this space, I feel that Westgate 
should qualify on merit alone, if that helps. 
 
I hope and pray you guys find a way to allow my church to 
move to this location. 
 
Jason and Sharon and Connor Mulkey 
678-697-4346 


